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	The Board of Education recognizes the need to provide pregnant students with a flexible school program.  Students are encouraged to continue in their scheduled program of study.  However, they may attend alternative programs offered at Regional BOCES facilities.  The Program Coordinator shall work with the medical director and pupil personnel services department in a cooperative effort to meet individual student’s special needs. 
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